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Senator Koessler:

The next election for lieutenant governor will take place in November 2002.  The first
notice for this election must be provided on the 2nd Tuesday in May, 2002.  This bill
must be enacted by the date of this notice in order to avoid changing the election
procedure after the election campaigns for lieutenant governor have begun.

Robert J. Marchant
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 261–4454
E–mail:  robert.marchant@legis.state.wi.us

Jeffery T. Kuesel
Managing Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–6778


